

December 31, 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Team Members of RoseWood Village Greenbrier,

2021 is at its final hours of existence, and the new year is upon the horizon. My time at RoseWood Village Greenbrier has been short, but very exciting! I am so pleased to be a part of our team, venturing into 2022. What a privilege and pleasure it is to get to know and mesh into my new family!

I know that the last two years have been very challenging; dare I say very difficult, due to the world's pandemic and the drastic and unusual changes we were forced to make for survival!

Kudos to all of us! We worked and continue working as a healthy, wholesome family – getting through difficult times by loving, caring, critiquing, and just being honest of our feelings. We listen, understand, and encourage each other – knowing that we are all in this together.

Togetherness is the epitome of success! That is why my goal is to ensure our family stays together – looking forward to brighter days ahead.

We're ready to forge ahead having a great staff, understanding and caring family members — all of us having one goal, and that is ensuring our Residents have the necessities including quality of life, home-like atmosphere, and the pleasure of having family and friends and all loved ones near.

Thank you for adhering to our mask mandate and restraining from visiting when it was not safe to do so. You're true team players!

We look forward to a happy new year! The assurance is we have a great family with which to share!

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sarah Copeland, LALFA

Executive Director, RoseWood Village Greenbrier

ED.GBD@RoseWoodVillage.com